
Building Envelope Update 

 

 

Work will begin on our building at some point this spring. We have not received specific dates yet. What 
I have been told is that we will be receiving more portables than anticipated. At this point it looks like we 
will be receiving 3 new portables for future growth and an additional 3 (possibly older portables) that will 
be used to house classrooms on a rotational basis as the building envelope is being worked on. The 
portables may be delivered at any time (from tomorrow to some time shortly after the break). Once they 
have been placed on our site, they will not be used until all the services are hooked up (this may take 
place in stages). 

Once things get rolling, I have requested someone come out to do a Q and A with parents at a PAC 
Meeting. If you have any specific questions, feel free to email me and I will keep them on hand to give to 
the presenter. 

As always, I will continue to keep you apprised of updates as I receive them. 

 

Ms. Harrison 

Principal 

 


